
 

 

 

 
 
INVITATION TO THE  STUDENTS MOBILITY  IN IES AL-FAKAR 

(Alfacar, Granada) 

                    

 Dear partners from the school “ISTITUTO COMPRENSIVO GUICCIARDINI” 

in Florence (Italy). 

We are pleased to invite you to develop your KA122 STUDENTS MOBILITY   in our 

school IES AL-FAKAR   from 20th  to 27th MAY 2024. 

We will be pleased to have you in our school to fulfill your  objectives according to your KA122  

Erasmus project. As we have stated in our learning agreements, we will mix your and our 

objectives to create activities, workshops and on line activities to carry out the outcomes 

expected. 

It will be a pleasure for us to help you live in our school a great experience full of Art, Emotions 

and Learning . Making you feel part of us will be  our main goal. 

 

IES AL-FAKAR HEADMASTER 

Andrés Rodríguez Carrillo 

 




